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Mr. George Blauth

Chief Executive Officer
Metro Engg. & Technologies Pvt. Ltd
Dear Mr. Blauth,

On behalf of Shell Technologies Pvt. Ltd., it gives me immense pleasure to let you know that your tender has been accepted. Your company’s good reputation and name has affected on our decision.

For further discussion regarding working terms and conditions, we are seeking a suitable date from you to set up a meeting between concerned departments of both the companies. We request you to bring all legal documents in the meeting to complete pending formalities. Kindly mail us the filled form of commitment and format of invoice to initiate further.

In case of any query, please feel free to contact us on our official landlines and department e- mail id sales@shelltech.comLook forward for your timely support.Yours Sincerely,

Melissa Gomes
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